December 28, 2015

Adams-Columbia
Electric Cooperative

Never Forgotten Honor Flight
PO Box 5056 '
Wausau, WI 54402-5056

To Whom It May Concern:

Enclosed you will find a check from our organization’s foundation toward the
Never Forgotten Honor Flight. We are pleased to be a part of this project that
honors America’s veterans for all their contributions.

We are an electric cooperative located in central Wisconsin that serves members
in twelve counties. At their meeting in November, our board of directors took
action to donate funds to four separate hubs in the State of Wisconsin that are
representative of our service territory. Our board felt that this small token of
appreciation was an appropriate gesture to also recognize those in our
membership of 36,000 (plus) members, who in some way were a part of service
to our great country.

Thank you for making it possible for Wisconsin’s veterans to visit and reflect at
their memorials in Washington, DC. We all appreciate their service and
sacrifices and are grateful, too, for the national Honor Flight Network for taking
the initiative to organize and take action to make it happen.

Keep up your mission to follow this worthwhile program conceived by Earl
Morse who, along with other caring pilots, stepped up to volunteer... giving
birth and life to Honor Flight.

Cooperatively Yours,

ADAMS-COLUMBIA ELECTRIC COOOPERATIVE

Martin A. Hillert, Jr.
Chief Executive Officer

Friendship Headquarters
401 E. Lake Street / P.O. Box 70
Friendship, WI 53934
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